
The Town of Bloomington Board of 
Review held their first two-hour 
meeting May 6th, 2025 from 6:00 pm 
to 8:00 pm.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 8:00 pm to be 
reconvened on Monday, July 7th, 
2025 at 6:45 pm.  All rules and laws 
of the BOR still apply to the July 7th 
meeting. You can find these rules on 
our website: 
www.townofbloomington.com 
under the Homepage tab “Notices”.   


